
CONSTRUCTION

@
NOTICE

Third Street Sidewalk Closure
October 14, 2022
Starting as early as October 24, 2022 until approximately mid-February 2023, 
construction work on the eastern side of Third Street will take place to construct the 
hardscape at Blocks A and B. This requires the closure of the eastern sidewalk between 
Channel Street and the Third Street Bridge. Pedestrians will be rerouted to the west 
side of Third Street. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work together to make Mission 
Rock. 

Contact Information

Email: info@missionrock.com
Construction Hotline: (415) 972-1744

Construction Website: www.buildmissionrock.com
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